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From the Chair’s Desk WELCOME

Dear MIMM members, - 4 (RN

April is here and with it, the hope that the
“neverendum” winter will go away!

Also here is the end of the 2013-14 Academic Winter
Term, with Final Exams around the corner and
Convocation soon after.

This month, allow me to use these few lines to praise
our undergraduate students. We are very fortunate to
have such an amazing group of bright and driven
students in our department. They project the excellence
of our department not only locally but abroad in ' -
laboratories in Germany or USA, or in the field in Africa or South East Asia. And with them, our work
covers a new dimension. To all of the undergraduate students in Microbiology and Immunology, our
sincere thanks.

| also would like to recognize the work that the Microbiology and Immunology Undergraduate Student
Association, MISA, is doing to promote and nurture the departmental spirit, through many different
activities. Our sincere thanks go to the executive MISA.

Finally, don’t forget to buy your tickets for the 3" Annual MIMM GALA, this coming Friday, April 4/2014 at
6pm in the Faculty Club. More attendees than ever before and more to celebrate than ever before!

Yours in service,

Quim

RESEARCH

Publications of the Month

People, Pets, and Parasites: One Health Surveillance in Southeastern Saskatchewan. Schurer JM, Ndao M,
Quewezance H, Elmore SA, Jenkins EJ. Am J Trop Med Hyg. 2014 Mar 17. [Epub ahead of print]
PMID:24639298, [PubMed - as supplied by publisher]







